
 

CAAS-GVS to hold Remount Forum 

 

The Commission on Accreditation of Ambulance Services, Ground Vehicle 

Standard Division (CAAS-GVS) will be holding an open forum for organizations 

involved in the remounting of ambulances.  The intent of this meeting is to 

identify and establish a dialogue with FSAMs and third party Remounters of 

ambulances in an effort to collect information that may be used in an identified 

project to create standards for the ambulance remount industry. 

Any organization with interest in this topic is invited to attend, including 

ambulance builders, remounters, regulators, customers and 

component/material vendors.   

This is an information gathering session only.  Input from this meeting will be for 

the use of the GVS Committee once a remount standard project has been defined 

and scheduled.  No decisions will be made or standards created at this meeting. 

The meeting will be held on June 7, 2017, from 12:00-5:00, at the MEDIC 

Mecklenburg EMS Agency headquarters in Charlotte, NC.   

Pre-registration for the meeting will be required.  Detailed information and a 

registration link will be established on the www.groundvehiclestandard.org 

website by April 1. 

 

For more information:  

 Mark Van Arnam, GVS Administrator,  mva@groundvehiclestandard.org 
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